
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madame, 

 
Full planning application for relocation of refuse and recycle storage 

 at 46 Fitzjohns Ave, NW3 
 

We wish to apply for Planning Permission and Conservation Area Consent to relocate the refuse 
storage bins from the front of the garages next to Fitzjohns House to the rear of the house and for 
the formation of two new timber clad enclosures one at the front of the house and one at the rear 
housing five recycle bins. 
 
 
Please find enclosed the following documentation in support of the above planning application:  
 

- Design and access statement 
- Photos 
- Ordnance survey drawing: 5NT/S001 
- Existing drawings:  
- 46FH/S002, S101, S201, S202 and S203 
- Approved drawing for the erection of the two housed (Ref: 2007/0508/C and 2007/0507/P): 

46FH/A002 and A101 
- Proposed drawings:  
- 46FH/P002, P101, P201, P202 and P203 
- Arboricultural report 

 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Shahriar Nasser 
enc. 
cc.: Mr.  & Mrs F. Lakani 
 
 
 
 
 Shahriar Nasser MSc AADip RIBA 
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